January 30, 1996

MEMORANDUM TO: James A. Fitzgerald
Assistant General Counsel for
Legal Counsel, Legislation
and Special Projects

. Original signed by
FROM: William T. Russell, Director Frank J. Miraglia
. Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION RELATED TO THE NORWOOD SUPERFUND SITE

In response to your January 18, 1996, request, the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation has searched its records and has located no documents

regarding Atomic Energy Commission activities at the Norwood site.
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